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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Having reviewed the Autumn Term, we have revised our homework provision for Year 6 and will be trialling the 
following using a exciting new web resource which we have recently signed up to.  It is called Learning By 
Questions and it a fantastic way for immediate feedback for the children.  We are using this in school, which the 
children are enjoying and finding it beneficial.   
 
The children will be sent home with a code on a Monday and a Wednesday.  This is the code to enter the 
website: www.lbq.org/task   The homework will need to be completed on that day.  There is also an app 
available for android and apple devices. It is called Learning By Questions Tasks.  
 
Monday – Maths task 
Wednesday – GPS task 
Friday – 30 minutes of TT Rockstars or Sumdog 
Every day – Reading for 20 minutes and recording in reading record. 
 
Please continue to use the CPG books to revise from.  
 
Please ensure your child has their reading record in school every day as this will be where they record their 
code.  
 
We believe that there are numerous benefits to this new schedule. Firstly, all homework can be provided 
electronically, with the CPG books supplementing this. Environmentally, this is far better. Secondly, this 
prepares the students for life in Year 7- where homework will be received daily. Finally, this allows pupils to 
enjoy weekends. 
 
If there are any pupils unable to complete this electronic homework, devices can be provided on a Monday and 
Wednesday lunchtime at school.  
 
Please do allow a few weeks for this timetable to settle and then give us some feedback. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

C. Hudson       A. Smith 

 
Mrs C.Hudson and Miss A.Smith 
The Year 6 Team 
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